
 
MBPC Executive committee meeting 28/8/2022 
 
Meeting open: 11:30 by President Bill Boyd 
 
Present: Bill Boyd, Sal Badcock, Kim Badcock, Danila Carducci, Lynn Jahnke and Pat Vella. 
 
General Business: 
 
Ideas for a celebration for the Club’s 10th Anniversary: 
The Club will be 10 in September which is a great excuse for a party. Several options were 
discussed. Members will be asked to choose an option at the General Meeting once the 
options are fully costed. Lynn and Kim are getting the cost details The Club got a $2000 
economic stimulus grant from Qld Sport and Rec that was for recognising and rewarding 
volunteers. This money will be spent on the Club’s 10th Anniversary Celebration.  
 
Club Insurance Renewal: 
The Club’s insurance is due for renewal. The premium costs $1368.58. This is barely 
covered by the annual $30 member subscriptions. Bill will find out if guests and visiting clubs 
are covered by our insurance. 
 
Shipping container working bee: 
The roof of the shipping container needs clearing and inspecting. Thanks to Romain for 
volunteering to go up on the roof. Junk that has been piled up around the shipping container 
will also be taken away and the outside walls washed down. We will then look at whether the 
shipping container needs repainting and possibly a new roof. Kim will liaise with the 
campground management about a suitable date and time for the working bee. There will be 
a BBQ after the working bee. Date and time to be announced. 
 
Daily contribution by players: 
The daily contribution by players will be discussed at the General Meeting. 
 
Sharing tasks: 
Ideas were discussed for encouraging players to share everyday tasks such as raking and 
clearing the terrain and fetching and returning the trolley. 
 
Communication with members: 
There will now be a monthly newsletter that will be emailed to all Members. New members 
will be asked from now on about their preferred means of receiving communication from the 
Club. And please can all existing members let me know their preferred method of 
communication too.  
 
Market Day Raffle: 
Lynn has offered to organise the raffle and has already lined up some prizes and has ideas 
about some others. It was suggested that the proceeds could be used for a Christmas Party. 
 
Christmas Party: 
Some ideas for the Christmas Party were discussed, including catering by the Cafe at 
Glows. 
 
Meeting close: 12:20 
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